
 
Ref.No. STIITB/2024/5377                 Date - 21/11/2024 

 
To 
Dr. J Dasgupta 
Chairman 
BSAITM Bhawan, Plot No.13, Budella,  
Vikaspuri, New Delhi, Delhi, 110018 

Subject: Authorisation Letter of BSATES for Spoken Tutorial Representation 

Dear Sir, 

On behalf of Spoken Tutorial Project (STP), IIT Bombay, we hereby authorise BSATES in full capacity, 
to represent our collaboration and jointly work and conduct training with various institutions/ skill centers. 
This authorisation extends specifically to activities aligned with the Memorandum of Association (MoA) 
executed between STP, IIT Bombay, and BSATES. 

As part of this authorisation, you are permitted to: 

1. Present and promote the Spoken Tutorial training program under the partnership. 
2. Discuss its objectives, features, and potential applications with relevant institutions/skill centers 
3. Facilitate collaborations with third-party institutions/ skill centers for furtherance of our joint 

objectives. 

We trust that your representation will be in the best interest of both parties and consistent with the terms of 
the MoA. Please ensure adherence to the guidelines and principles outlined in the MoA while engaging 
with external organisations. 
 
The letter is valid till 21 November 2025. This letter will be renewed after one year. 
 
Should you require any support from our side, please feel free to reach out to the undersigned. 
 
Thank you for your commitment and partnership. 
 
For and on behalf of 
Spoken Tutorial, 

Indian Institute of Technology, Bombay 

  
Mrs. Akanksha Saini  
National Coordinator 
Spoken Tutorial Project, IIT Bombay 


